In Reply Refer To:
License: 35-07464-03
Docket: 030-02898

Oklahoma Medical Research Foundation
ATTN: Dr. Reagan H. Bradford

825 NE 13th Street

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73104

Dear Dr. Bradford:

This refers to the routine, unannounced radiation safety inspection conducted
by Messrs. G. M. Vasquez and W. L. Holley of this office on June 14, 1989, of
activities authorized by NRC Byproduct Material License 35-07464-03 and to the
discussion of our findings with Dr 7. D. Ahluwalia at the conclusion of the
inspection.

The inspection was an examination of the activities conducted under the
license as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the
Commission's rules and regulations and the conditions of the license. The
inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews of personnel, and observations by the NRC
inspectors.

No violations or deviations were identified.

Should you have any questions about this inspection, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
igned By

William L. Fisher, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

e
Oklahoma Radiation Control Program Director
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